
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our mission: DHSHS inspires and empowers all Golden Eagles for success. 

 
 

Principal  Caroline Cota 

Assistant Principals  Mark Acker, Mike Grein, Kai Lyles, Erica Watson 

  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam; 
 
We will be having our annual Taste of Soul in the Desert at Desert Hot Springs 
High School on February 22rd from 5:30 pm – 8:30 pm but vendors can start 
setting up starting at 3 pm. As you know we welcome all vendors from all over the 
valley to come over and be with us during this important event. Just as a 
reminder in order to participate all vendors are required to donate $50.00 
(nonrefundable) towards our Black Student Forum. All proceeds made by the 
vendor are kept by Black Student Forum (BSF) at Desert Hot Springs High 
School.  We look forward to seeing you again this year and if this is your first year 
with us welcome. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Erica Watson 
Erica Watson 
Assistant Principal  
Desert Hot Springs High School 
Phone: 760-288-7092 
Fax: 760-288-7010 
Email: ewatson@psusd.us  
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